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Lower 1’s visit to Askham Bryan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, Lower 1 had a fantastic day at Askham Bryan Wildlife and Conservation Park.  

We learnt about different habitats, how to survive there and which animals can be found in 
the different habitats.  We then enjoyed walking around the Wildlife Park looking at all of 
the different animals including lemurs, otters and many insects, reptiles and amphibians! 

 

Miss Charlotte James and Miss Aoife Pearce   

 

 


